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I have been an avid motorcyclist for 25 years and, if passed, this bill will save lives. 

High speed lane splitting is not what we seek, this bill is as conservative as it gets but 

still allows the motorcyclist to filter to the front which is wear bikes become noticed. I 

am in favor of SB422 


